
Printed on: 13/04/2016 09:05:08

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Pam Smith OBJ2015/4407/P 12/04/2016  09:50:43 Unlike the present structure, the proposed building does not fit in with other buildings in High Holborn. 

Even with the amended reduction in height, it is too high and will have an adverse effect on those living 

& working in the area. Eagle Street is too narrow to cope with the servicing of such a large building. 

There is insufficient affordable accommodation which is so desperately needed in Central London
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